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Statement on behalf of the European Union and its Member States 

 

1. The EU and its Member States appreciate the opportunity to submit an official statement 

for UNFF 15 in writing. 

2. Firstly, we would like to express our gratitude to the UNFF Secretariat and the UNFF 

Bureau and to recognise the unpreceded circumstances due to the COVID-19 pandemic 

and furthermore the efforts by all members of the Forum on achieving agreement to the 

UNFF 15 Omnibus Resolution. We would like to thank you for providing us the 

opportunities for exchanges on the draft UNFF15 Omnibus Resolution in writing and via 

informal


